
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 3/05/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Notices 
Uniform 
A reminder that your child should be coming to school in full and 
correct uniform. PE kits should be only worn on our PE day with 
black or navy trainers. Black school shoes should be worn the 
rest of the week. 
A copy of the uniform guide is attached to this newsletter. 
Children wearing incorrect uniform will be asked to change into 
school spares for the day. Thank you. 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  
a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 
s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Monday 6th May: School Closed – May Day 
Wed 8th May: Y2 Showcase @ 1.30pm ‘Building Vehicles’ 
Please join us for our DT activities this afternoon if you can. 
Monday 20th May: Extreme English Week  
Included in our activities this week is an Author Visit on the 23rd and a 

character dress up day on Friday 24th May.  

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week – 26/4/2024 
Y2 Christian Value – Seb 
Y2 Curriculum Award – Alexander 
Y2 Star Writer – Elsie 
 
Y1 Christian Value – Oscar 
Y1 Curriculum Award - Marley 
Y1 Star Writer – Lilly 
 

This Week – 03/05/2024 
 
Y2 Christian Value – Harry 
Y2 Curriculum Award - Fran 
Y2 Star Writer – Frankie 
 
Y1 Christian Value – Evie N 
Y1 Curriculum Award - Arthur 
Y1 Star Writer – Amber 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Class News 

This week in Class 2, we have been learning about Pentecost and 
created our own Pentecost art. In our English work we have been 
writing about our fantastic visit to the farm last week, using past 
tense and noun phrases in our recounts. 

 
We have explored how ‘w’ and ‘qu’ change the sound of letters in 
our spelling and looked at the homophones wear/where. 
In Maths we have completed our unit on fractions and begun 
learning about time. 
Our Science work has focussed on animal life cycles and the 
human life cycle. We have used maps and alpha-numeric grids in 
our Geography work and planned our models for making next 
week during our Showcase afternoon. 
Next week, we are really looking forward to our Class 2 Showcase 
on Wednesday afternoon when we will be making our wheeled 
models; hopefully with your help and support. 

Please join your child that afternoon if you can, to share in their 
learning activities. 

From Mrs Lucarelli in Year 1… 
We had a fantastic time on our trip to Farmer Parrs and have used 
the experience as inspiration for our writing. The children are 
writing adverts for Farmer Parrs to persuade others to go and 
visit too. 
In Maths we have been looking at fractions. We have talked about 
fractions being ‘equal parts’ and we have been making halves of 
shapes and quantities. 
Wishing you all a happy and peaceful Bank Holiday weekend, 

Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Lucarelli 

 

 

 

Be on time, it helps you shine! 
Come to school, it’s really cool. 
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